
The Knox County Health Department will be coming to Farragut High School on October 25, 

8:45 a.m. to vaccinate students for the flu.  This year, due to CDC recommendations, we will 

only be offering flu shots.  For further details regarding this decision, you can visit the Knox 

County Health Department website, www.knoxcounty.org/health/schoolflu.  

In order to have your student vaccinated, parents must fill out and sign the Flu consent form 
that is on the Knox County Health Department website,  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KCHDStudentFluConsent2016 

 

There is also a link to the forms on our school website.   

 http://www.knoxschools.org/farraguths  

Please answer all the questions on the consent form completely.  If your student has medical 

insurance, please fill that section out completely.  Money collected from the insurance 

company helps fund the flu vaccination program.  Regardless of what your insurance company 

pays, there is NO COST to you for the vaccine.  These forms are due to the student’s 1st block 

teacher no later than October 18th.  

Please make sure the student’s upper arm is available for the nurse to vaccinate.  Also make 

sure the student has had breakfast!  Empty stomachs are not good with shots. 

As a reminder, only flu shots are being offered this year.  Our school’s clinic date, once again, is 

October 25, 2016, during 1st block. 
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